
 

 

 

Nottingham Community Church Resumes Regular Services Sept 18 

Andrea Jackson and Steve Soreff, MD  

Nottingham Community Church - Unitarian Universalist is a multi-faith community that 

began in 1875, moving into its current location, a  beautiful Victorian building, on Christmas 

Day in 1880.  It is located at 106 Church Street, in Nottingham. All faith backgrounds are kindly 

welcome.  As the Church says, “We are delighted to share that we are resuming our regular 

services at 10 am on Sunday, September 18. 2022 with our Pastor, Craig Werth. 

You are welcome to attend in-person or virtually via our Facebook page 

at    https://www.facebook.com/nottinghamcommunitychurch.  We also wish to share our 

grateful and sincere thanks to Theresa Landry for holding meditation services over the summer 

'break' and keeping our spiritual connections available to the community.”   
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